
 
 

 

11 November 2020 

 Book kit arrangements 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached your child’s booklist for 2021.  Once again we are going through the Lucky Charm 

Newsagency at Victoria Point.  

 

Important information regarding book packs and the 1st day back at school 

 

Historically, on the first day back at school, which this year is Wednesday 27 January 2021, book packs 

have been lugged along to school by Mum, Dad or a Carer. However due to the current Queensland 

Government COVID safe guidelines, we are unable to have adults entering the school grounds on mass as 

we usually would.  

 

Years 1-6 

With this in mind, to ensure a smooth transition back to school for our students, we request that students 

from Years 1 to 6 only bring a few essential items out of their book packs for the first day back. For 

example, besides the obvious items, such as lunch boxes, hats and drink bottles, they should bring their 

pencil cases and a couple of exercise books on Day 1.  

 

The following day they might bring their textbooks (Soundwaves, Maths Plus, Targeting Handwriting, New 

Wave mentals etc). After this, class teachers will explain to students what needs to come and when.  This 

staggering process should be followed each day until all items from the book packs are brought to school, 

obviously with the goal of not filling your children’s bags up too much, making them too heavy to carry.  

 

Prep  

To make things easier on our Prep students who are typically our smallest, we request that the following 

arrangements take place. As previously communicated, on the morning of the first day of school 

(Wednesday 27 January) we ask Prep Parents and Carers to drop your children’s book kits onto the 

designated tables outside the Prep block you are assigned to (South Street or Panorama Drive). Our teachers 

and teacher aides will be there to greet you and your Preppie to assist with this process.  

 

We thank you for your assistance with this important procedure.  

 

 

Ordering 

 

1. The Lucky Charm accepts layby and cash on pick up.   

You do not need to pay upfront.  

 

2. Save money by placing your order online  

The form is completely interactive. 

 

3. Booklists are available on our school website in case you misplace your list. 

 



Please see additional information on the back of the booklist for collection and delivery information. 

 

 

For any further information regarding orders, please contact The Lucky Charm at Victoria Point (details on 

back of list) or info@redlandschoolzone.com.au.  Alternatively, please contact the office if you have any 

additional questions about the booklists. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Ben Truscott        Robyn Wilton 

Head of Curriculum 

mailto:info@redlandschoolzone.com.au




Back to School January Operating Hours
Pre Christmas COLLECTIONS December 22nd, 23rd and 24th 9.00am – 5.00pm 

RETAIL & Collections from Monday January 4th to 28th            Monday to Friday 9.00am – 5.00pm & Sat 9.00am to 1.00pm
  We will not be opening Sunday's or Public Holiday's this year

After This Date Enquiries Should be made to The Lucky Charm Victoria Point @  High St Victoria Point

 COLLECTIONS between Christmas and New Year 28th, 29th and 30th 9.00am – 5.00pm 

Club is located at the bottom end of Ziegenfusz Road

Saturday January 9th to Cleveland, Ormiston, Sheldon
Sunday January 10th to Thornlands (Some Thornlands deliveries may be done Saturday due to high volume of orders)
Saturday January 16th to Alex Hills, Capalaba, Thorneside, Birkdale & Wellington Point.       
Sunday January 17th to Cornubia, Shailer Park, Loganholme, Mt Cotton, Redland Bay & Victoria Point      

Home Delivery ($12.00 fee per Box)            This service may be operated by Courier's     (No Bay Islands or PO Box's)
Note: Delivery outside our listed Suburbs will be completed as packs are ready.

Payments by Cash, EPTPOS, MasterCard and Visa can be made at School Collection  

Location for Back to School Shop 2021 is Redland Rugby Club 
Retail Shopping will only be available between Monday January 4th to Saturday January 28th

226 Cleveland Redland Bay Road Thornlands 4165

Collection / Delivery Details 

Home Delivery ($7.00 fee per Address)             We operate this service and can not deliver to PO Boxes or Bay Islands
Home Delivery available this year during January, ONLY these Suburbs on the following dates are available.

Order On Time & Save $$$$ Lay by

Orders can't be taken over the counter or phone
 Due to high number of packs not collected any unpaid bookpack not collected by January 28th will be unpacked

**** Please ensure you check your delivery address is correct when placing your order  ****

Select your School & Year level Pay by Credit Card, Secure Payment with St George
Quantities can be adjusted to suit your needs Direct Deposit - Ref RSZ with your Account Number
No Internet? Drop into The Lucky Charm Victoria Cash & Eftpos Instore @ The Lucky Charm Victoria Point

To order - Visit: Payment DOES NOT need to be made online. 
Create an account or log into an existing account Pay on Pick up - ORDER NOW pay later

ORDER CLOSING DATE IS Thursday 17th December 2020

Ordering Payment Options

Information for Placing your Booklist Order @ Thornlands State School

www.redlandschoolzone.com.au
Supplier is: Redlands School Zone 

Email: info@redlandschoolzone.com.au

Orders are Essential - We can only guarantee supply of orders placed online


